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Rebel Born Jun 06 2024
 The Rebel and the Thief Jul 03 2021 From the
internationally bestselling author of The Art of
Hearing Heartbeats, a moving tale of forbidden

love and extraordinary courage in the face of
disaster. Eighteen-year-old Niri and his family
live a modest but secure life working in the
villa of the wealthy Benzes. But when the
pandemic comes, they are all let go, and left



staring into the abyss of abject poverty. As
their situation grows increasingly desperate, the
once rule-abiding monastery student decides he
won’t wait at the mercy of a corrupt, indifferent
government, and rebels against his father’s
resigned acceptance. Sneaking through the locked-
down city at night, past the military patrols,
Niri returns to the villa to take what his family
needs to survive. Waiting for him there is his
childhood friend—and the Benzes’ daughter—Mary,
who has a bigger plan that will change their
lives forever. A universal story of love across

social classes, The Rebel and the Thief
poignantly shows how adversity can teach us what
matters most: courage to resist, will to change,
and unconditional trust in each other.
 Rebel Lions Jan 26 2021 Rebel Lions, Michael
McClure's first book of poetry since the
retrospective Selected Poems (1985), spans a
decade of profound personal change and poetic

evolution for the author. In an introductory
note, he provides a backdrop for the collection,
which moves from old life to new. McClure's work
bursts forth from the matrix of the physical and
spiritual. "Poetry is one of the edges of
consciousness," he asserts. "And consciousness is
a real thing like the hoof of a deer or the smell
of a bush of blackberries at the roadside in the
sun." In the first section of Rebel Lions, "Old
Flames," the poems range from the realistic
("Awakening and Recalling a Summer Hike") to the
metaphorical ("The Silken Stitching"), as the



poet addresses a life on the verge of
transformation. The second section, "Rose Rain,"
exults in a life transformed through love's
alchemy. Rebel Lions closes with "New Brain,"
poems affirming the freedom of all humankind and
matter in the eternal now.
 Born a Rebel Feb 19 2023 When Dewey's best
friend is killed. Dewey joins a special force
unit to go after the Evil Panda Gangsters. His
first mission in months he is training his little
brother. The Panda Gangsters take Dewey hostage
and does a experiment on him. Will he find a way

to escape. Read to find out what Dewey is up
against in the first book of the Rebel series.
 Rebel of the Sands Jan 09 2022 The New York
Times bestselling novel by the Goodreads Choice
Awards Best Debut Author of 2016, published in 15
countries! Mortals rule the desert nation of
Miraji, but mythical beasts still roam the wild
and remote areas, and rumor has it that

somewhere, djinn still perform their magic. For
humans, it’s an unforgiving place, especially if
you’re poor, orphaned, or female. Amani Al’Hiza
is all three. She’s a gifted gunslinger with
perfect aim, but she can’t shoot her way out of
Dustwalk, the back-country town where she’s
destined to wind up wed or dead. Then she meets
Jin, a rakish foreigner, in a shooting contest,
and sees him as the perfect escape route. But
though she’s spent years dreaming of leaving
Dustwalk, she never imagined she’d gallop away on
mythical horse—or that it would take a foreign



fugitive to show her the heart of the desert she
thought she knew. This startlingly original
Middle-East-meets-Wild-West fantasy reveals what
happens when a dream deferred explodes—in the
fires of rebellion, of romantic passion, and the
all-consuming inferno of a girl finally embracing
her power.
 Rebel Feb 27 2021 A riveting and compelling
account of Nate's initial Civil War
experience—its battles, romances and divided
loyalties When Richmond landowner Washington
Faulconer snatches young Nate Starbuck from the

grip of a Yankee-hating mob, Nate is both
grateful and awed by his idealistic rescuer.
Turning his back forever on the life he left in
Boston, Nate agrees to join the newly formed
Faulconer's Legion, even though it means fighting
against his native North. But Nate's dilemma is
only one of many within the Legion. Faulconer's
own son cannot bring himself to fight, while his

daughter's cheating fiancee plots for control of
the Faulconer family fortune. As they come
together to march into battle, the men are
prepared to start a war...but they aren't ready
for how they—and the nation—will be forever
changed by the oaths they have sworn for their
beloved South.
 Rebel Youth Jun 25 2023 This first-of-its-kind
collection presents photographer Karlheinz
Weinberger’s influential portraits of rebel youth
of the sixties. While Karlheinz Weinberger is
known as a pioneer of male erotic imagery, the



Swiss amateur photographer also left an indelible
mark on the fashion world with his decades-long
documenting of vibrant rebel youth culture. These
working-class teenagers created looks that fused
iconic American pop culture imagery—biker
jackets, denim jeans, bouffant hairdos, James
Dean insouciance—with their own idiosyncratic
sensibilities. From the late 1950s through the
’60s, Weinberger captured the defiant glamour of
these youths with a keen eye for their
provocative handmade designs. Inspired by the
rebel youth’s pop playfulness and fierce

individuality, a legion of contemporary fashion-
industry leaders have been profoundly influenced
by the photographs collected in this stunning
volume.
 Traitor Born May 25 2023 The Wall Street Journal
bestselling sequel to Secondborn. In the Fates
Republic... Firstborns reign supreme. Secondborns
kneel in servitude. Thirdborns face death. And

Census shadows them all. Secondborn Roselle St.
Sismode was pressed into military service to
battle the rebel uprising threatening the society
that enslaves her. Now, powerful factions
conspire to subvert the lines of succession,
positioning Roselle to replace her mother as
leader of the Republic's armed forces. But the
woman who bore her would sooner see Roselle dead
than let her usurp her firstborn brother's
command. The deadly war of intrigue between her
new masters and her ruthless family is but one
conflict challenging Roselle. A soldier for the



rebellion has drawn her into a rogue army's plot
to overthrow the Republic and shatter its brutal
caste system. Targeted by assassins and torn
between allies, Roselle will have her loyalty,
love, and honor tested in the greatest battle
of--and for--her life.
 Born to Rebel Oct 18 2022 A New York Times
Notable Book of the Year "An important and
valuable study that will define research agendas
for years to come. It is also hugely fun to
read." --Boston Globe Why do people raised in the
same families often differ more dramatically in

personality than those from different families?
What made Charles Darwin, Benjamin Franklin, and
Voltaire uniquely suited to challenge the
conventional wisdom of their times? This
pioneering inquiry into the significance of birth
order answers both these questions with a
conceptual boldness that has made critics compare
it with the work of Freud and of Darwin himself.

Frank J. Sulloway envisions families as
ecosystems in which siblings compete for parental
favor by occupying specialized niches. Combing
through thousands of biographies in politics,
science, and religion, he demonstrates that
firstborn children are more likely to identify
with authority whereas their younger siblings are
predisposed to rise against it. Family dynamics,
Sulloway concludes, is a primary engine of
historical change. Elegantly written, masterfully
researched, Born to Rebel is a grand achievement
that has galvanized historians and social



scientists and will fascinate anyone who has ever
pondered the enigma of human character. "Daring .
. . a stunning achievement. " --The New York
Times Book Review
 Americanized: Rebel Without a Green Card Aug 16
2022 In development as a television series from
Reese Witherspoon’s Hello Sunshine production
company and ABC Studios! This hilarious, poignant
and true story of one teen's experience growing
up in America as an undocumented immigrant from
the Middle East is an increasingly necessary read
in today's divisive world. Perfect for fans of

Mindy Kaling and Trevor Noah's books. “Very funny
but never flippant, Saedi mixes ‘90s pop culture
references, adolescent angst and Iranian history
into an intimate, informative narrative.” —The
New York Times At thirteen, bright-eyed, straight-
A student Sara Saedi uncovered a terrible family
secret: she was breaking the law simply by living
in the United States. Only two years old when her

parents fled Iran, she didn't learn of her
undocumented status until her older sister wanted
to apply for an after-school job, but couldn't
because she didn't have a Social Security number.
Fear of deportation kept Sara up at night, but it
didn't keep her from being a teenager. She
desperately wanted a green card, along with clear
skin, her own car, and a boyfriend. Americanized
follows Sara's progress toward getting her green
card, but that's only a portion of her
experiences as an Iranian-"American" teenager.
From discovering that her parents secretly



divorced to facilitate her mother's green card
application to learning how to tame her unibrow,
Sara pivots gracefully from the terrifying
prospect that she might be kicked out of the
country at any time to the almost-as-terrifying
possibility that she might be the only one of her
friends without a date to the prom. This moving,
often hilarious story is for anyone who has ever
shared either fear. FEATURED ON NPR'S FRESH AIR A
NYPL BEST BOOK OF THE YEAR A CHICAGO PUBLIC
LIBRARY BEST OF THE BEST BOOK SELECTION A SCHOOL
LIBRARY JOURNAL BEST BOOK OF THE YEAR FOUR

STARRED REVIEWS! “A must-read, vitally important
memoir. . . . Poignant and often LOL funny,
Americanized is utterly of the moment.”—Bustle
“Read Saedi’s memoir to push out the
poison.”—Teen Vogue “A funny, poignant must read
for the times we are living in today.”—Pop Sugar
 Rebel Winter Mar 11 2022 On the brutal
battlefields of the 41st millennium, the life of

an Imperial Guardsman is harsh and short, yet
they take their place in the massed ranks of the
Emperors armies and against all enemies--at all
costs. Original.
 The Scientist as Rebel Feb 02 2024 33 essays on
the fads and fantasies of science and
scientists—including climate prediction, genetic
engineering, space colonization, and paranormal
phenomena—by “the iconoclastic physicist who has
become one of science’s most eloquent
interpreters” (New York Times) “Provocative,
touching, and always surprising.” —Wired Magazine



From Galileo to today’s amateur astronomers,
scientists have been rebels, writes Freeman
Dyson. Like artists and poets, they are free
spirits who resist the restrictions their
cultures impose on them. In their pursuit of
nature’s truths, they are guided as much by
imagination as by reason, and their greatest
theories have the uniqueness and beauty of great
works of art. Dyson argues that the best way to
understand science is by understanding those who
practice it. He tells stories of scientists at
work, ranging from Isaac Newton’s absorption in

physics, alchemy, theology, and politics, to
Ernest Rutherford’s discovery of the structure of
the atom, to Albert Einstein’s stubborn hostility
to the idea of black holes. His descriptions of
brilliant physicists like Edward Teller and
Richard Feynman are enlivened by his own
reminiscences of them. He looks with a skeptical
eye at fashionable scientific fads and fantasies,

and speculates on the future of climate
prediction, genetic engineering, the colonization
of space, and the possibility that paranormal
phenomena may exist yet not be scientifically
verifiable. Dyson also looks beyond particular
scientific questions to reflect on broader
philosophical issues, such as the limits of
reductionism, the morality of strategic bombing
and nuclear weapons, the preservation of the
environment, and the relationship between science
and religion. These essays, by a distinguished
physicist who is also a prolific writer, offer



informed insights into the history of science and
fresh perspectives on contentious current debates
about science, ethics, and faith.
 Rebel Rose Sep 16 2022 Happily ever after is
only the beginning in this epic YA reimagining of
the princesses as young rulers of their lands,
aided by a mystical group of women called the
Queen's Council, whose job it is to advise queens
throughout history.
 The Second Rebel May 13 2022 Linden A. Lewis
returns with this next installment of The First
Sister Trilogy, perfect for fans of Red Rising,

The Handmaid’s Tale, and The Expanse. Astrid has
reclaimed her name and her voice, and now seeks
to bring down the Sisterhood from within.
Throwing herself into the lioness’ den, Astrid
must confront and challenge the Aunts who run the
Gean religious institution, but she quickly
discovers that the business of politics is far
deadlier than she ever expected. Meanwhile, on an

outlaw colony station deep in space, Hiro val
Akira seeks to bring a dangerous ally into the
rebellion. Whispers of a digital woman fuel
Hiro’s search, but they are not the only person
looking for this link to the mysterious race of
Synthetics. Lito sol Lucious continues to grow
into his role as a lead revolutionary and is
tasked with rescuing an Aster operative from deep
within an Icarii prison. With danger around every
corner, Lito, his partner Ofiera, and the newly
freed operative must flee in order to keep
dangerous secrets out of enemy hands. Back on



Venus, Lito’s sister Lucinia must carry on after
her brother’s disappearance and accusation of
treason by Icarii authorities. Despite being
under the thumb of Souji val Akira, Lucinia
manages to keep her nose clean…that is until an
Aster revolutionary shows up with news about her
brother’s fate, and an opportunity to join the
fight. This captivating, spellbinding second
installment to The First Sister series picks up
right where The First Sister left off and is a
must-read for science fiction fans everywhere.
 Nathan Bedford Forrest Nov 30 2023 Amid the

aristocratic ranks of the Confederate cavalry,
Nathan Bedford Forrest was untutored, all but
unlettered, and regarded as no more than a
guerrilla. His tactic was the headlong charge,
mounted with such swiftness and ferocity that
General Sherman called him a "devil" who should
"be hunted down and killed if it costs 10,000
lives and bankrupts the treasury." And in a war

in which officers prided themselves on their
decorum, Forrest habitually issued surrender-or-
die ultimatums to the enemy and often intimidated
his own superiors. After being in command at the
notorious Fort Pillow Massacre, he went on to
haunt the South as the first grand wizard of the
Ku Klux Klan. Now this epic figure is restored to
human dimensions in an exemplary biography that
puts both Forrest's genius and his savagery into
the context of his time, chronicling his rise
from frontiersman to slave trader, private to
lieutenant general, Klansman to—eventually—New



South businessman and racial moderate.
Unflinching in its analysis and with extensive
new research, Nathan Bedford Forrest is an
invaluable and immensely readable addition to the
literature of the Civil War.
 Sylvia Pankhurst Jan 21 2023 'A wonderful book
... Holmes sublimely illuminates Sylvia's
extraordinary life' The Times 'A masterpiece'
Vanessa Redgrave _______________ Born into one of
Britain's most famous activist families, Sylvia
Pankhurst was a natural rebel. A free spirit and
radical visionary, history placed her in the

shadow of her famous mother, Emmeline, and elder
sister, Christabel. Yet artist Sylvia Pankhurst
was the most revolutionary of them all. Sylvia
found her voice fighting for votes for women,
imprisoned and tortured in Holloway prison more
than any other suffragette. But the vote was just
the beginning of her lifelong defence of human
rights. She engaged with political giants, warned

of fascism in Europe, championed the liberation
struggles in Africa and India and became an
Ethiopian patriot. Her intimate life was no less
controversial. The rupture between Sylvia,
Emmeline and Christabel became worldwide news,
while her romantic life drew public speculation
and condemnation. Rachel Holmes interweaves the
personal and political in an extraordinary
celebration of a life in resistance, painting a
compelling portrait of one of the greatest unsung
political figures of the twentieth century. 'A
monument to an astonishing life' Daily Telegraph,



Best Biographies of 2020 'A robust and sensitive
biography' Sunday Times, History Books of the
Year 'A moving, powerful biography' Guardian
 Once a Rebel Mar 23 2023 The bestselling author
delivers a Regency tale “that deftly balances
fascinating historical detail, adventure, and
menace with a passionate romance” (Library
Journal). As Washington burns, Callista Brooke is
trapped in the battle between her native England
and her adopted homeland. She is on the verge of
losing everything, including her life, when a
handsome Englishman cuts through the violent

crowd to claim that she is his. Callie falls into
her protector’s arms, recognizing that he is no
stranger, but the boy she’d once loved, a
lifetime ago. Lord George Gordon Audley had been
Callie’s best friend, and it was to Gordon she
turned in desperation to avoid a loathsome
arranged marriage. But the repercussions of his
gallant attempt to rescue her sent Callie packing

to Jamaica, and Gordon on a one-way trip to the
penal colony of Australia. Against all odds,
Gordon survived. Finding Callie is like
reclaiming his tarnished soul, and once again he
vows to do whatever is necessary to protect her
and those she loves. But the innocent friendship
they shared as children has become a dangerous
passion that may save or destroy them when they
challenge the aristocratic society that exiled
them both . . . Praise for New York Times
bestselling author Mary Jo Putney and the Rogues
Redeemed series “Putney’s endearing characters



and warm-hearted stories never fail to inspire
and delight.”—Sabrina Jeffries “An impeccably
written book that realistically integrates the
cost of the Napoleonic Wars into a compelling
story that neatly balances dangerous adventures
and passionate romance.”—Booklist “A thrilling,
romantic tale.”—Bookpage, Top Pick of the Month
 Nathan Bedford Forrest Nov 18 2022 Nathan
Bedford Forrest's critics have called him
everything from a violent backwoodsman,
illiterate redneck, and cruel slaver, to a
crooked politician, unfaithful husband, and

simple-minded hillbilly. However, traditional
unreconstructed writers, like Southern historian
and award-winning Tennessee author Lochlainn
Seabrook, know that General Forrest was none of
these things. In fact, he was quite the opposite,
as is revealed in Mr. Seabrook's classic work:
"Nathan Bedford Forrest: Southern Hero, American
Patriot." As we learn in this enlightening little

book, far from being an inhumane slave owner and
trader, Forrest granted most of his servants
their freedom even before Lincoln's War. Others
he enlisted in his own command (half of dozen who
served as his personal guards), then emancipated
them in the fall of 1863 - the same year Lincoln
issued his "military measure," the fake and
illegal Emancipation Proclamation (which freed no
slaves in either the North or the South). Forrest
never separated servant families, refused to sell
to cruel slavers, and was even responsible for
reuniting divided black families. Unlike Lincoln



- who throughout his life repeatedly blocked
black civil rights and aggressively campaigned
for American apartheid and the deportation of all
blacks out of the U.S. - after the War Forrest
happily hired back his original servants with
full civil rights, then called for the South to
repopulate herself with new African immigrants.
Neither the founder or leader of the KKK as pro-
North and New South historians disingenuously
teach, Forrest closed the anti-Yankee
organization down in 1869 when it began to take
on racist overtones. These and many other

captivating facts are presented clearly and
concisely by Mr. Seabrook, a cousin of Forrest,
in this rousing defense of the Wizard of the
Saddle, one of the greatest, most inspiring,
beloved, romantic, complex, and intriguing
figures in American history. Lavishly illustrated
and written in an easy-to-read style, at 120
pages this new hardcover edition is perfect for

Civil War museum shops, historic homes, or any
tourist hot spot. Makes a great gift as well.
"Nathan Bedford Forrest" includes 139 footnotes,
a bibliography, and an index. The Foreword is by
bestselling Southern educator James Ronald
Kennedy, author of "The South Was Right!" Civil
War scholar Lochlainn Seabrook, a cousin of
General Forrest, is the most prolific and popular
pro-South writer in the world today. Known as the
"new Shelby Foote," he is an award-winning author
of over 45 books. A seventh-generation Kentuckian
of Appalachian heritage, Mr. Seabrook has a forty-



year background in American and Southern history,
and is the author of the runaway bestseller
"Everything You Were Taught About the Civil War
is Wrong, Ask a Southerner!" He has penned eight
books on Forrest, more than any other writer, and
his screenplay of his book "A Rebel Born" is
being turned into a major motion picture. His
other titles include: "The Great Yankee Coverup:
What the North Doesn't Want You to Know About
Lincoln's War"; "Confederacy 101: Amazing Facts
You Never Knew About America's Oldest Political
Tradition"; "Confederate Flag Facts"; "Everything

You Were Taught About American Slavery is Wrong,
Ask a Southerner!" "Give This Book to a Yankee: A
Southern Guide to the Civil War for Northerners"
and "Honest Jeff and Dishonest Abe: A Southern
Children's Guide to the Civil War."
 Good Night Stories for Rebel Girls 2 Dec 08 2021
A NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER This sequel to the
sensational New York Times bestseller, Good Night

Stories for Rebel Girls, showcases 100 brand-new
bedtime stories of incredible women throughout
history and around the world. In this book,
readers will embark on an empowering journey
through 100 new bedtime stories, featuring the
adventures of extraordinary women through the
ages, such as: Agatha Christie, Writer Angela
Merkel, Chancellor Audrey Hepburn, Actress
Beyoncé, Singer, Songwriter, and Businesswoman
Georgia O'Keeffe, Painter Katherine Johnson,
Computer Scientist Madam C. J. Walker,
Businesswoman Madonna, Singer, Songwriter, and



Businesswoman Oprah Winfrey, TV Host, Actress,
and Businesswoman Sojourner Truth, Activist The
unique narrative style of Good Night Stories for
Rebel Girls transforms each biography into a
fairytale, filling readers with wonder and a
burning curiosity to know more about each hero.
After the release of Good Night Stories for Rebel
Girls, the passionate community of supporters,
spanning 70+ countries, wrote in to suggest the
Rebel Girls who inspired them. As a result, the
stories in Volume 2 are entirely crowd-sourced
and boasts a brand-new graphic design, a

glossary, and full-page, full-color portraits of
each subject, created by the best female artists
of our time.
 R Is for Rebel Apr 23 2023 “An empowering and
timely story about resistance.” —Booklist
Princess Academy meets Megan Whalen Turner in
this stunning novel about a girl who won’t let
anything tame her spirit—not the government that

conquered her people, and definitely not reform
school! Malley has led the constables on a merry
chase across her once-peaceful country. With her
parents in prison for their part in a failed
resistance movement, the government wants to send
her to a national school—but they’ll have to
capture her first. And capture her they do.
Malley is carted off to be reformed as a proper
subject of the conquering empire, reeducated, and
made suitable for domestic service. That’s the
government’s plan, anyway. But Malley will not go
down without a fight. She’s determined to rally



her fellow students to form a rebellion of their
own. The government can lock these girls up in
reform school. Whether it can break them is
another matter entirely…
 A Rebel Born Mar 03 2024 Lochlainn Seabrook's
powerful screenplay "A Rebel Born," based on his
awarding-winning book of the same name, covers
the highlights of the extraordinary life of
Southern icon Nathan Bedford Forrest.
 The Rebel Nun Aug 04 2021 Marj Charlier’s The
Rebel Nun is based on the true story of Clotild,
the daughter of a sixth-century king and his

concubine, who leads a rebellion of nuns against
the rising misogyny and patriarchy of the
medieval church. At that time, women are afforded
few choices in life: prostitution, motherhood, or
the cloister. Only the latter offers them any
kind of independence. By the end of the sixth
century, even this is eroding as the church
begins to eject women from the clergy and

declares them too unclean to touch sacramental
objects or even their priest-husbands. Craving
the legitimacy thwarted by her bastard status,
Clotild seeks to become the next abbess of the
female Monastery of the Holy Cross, the most
famous of the women’s cloisters of the early
Middle Ages. When the bishop of Poitiers blocks
her appointment and seeks to control the nunnery
himself, Clotild masterminds an escape, leading a
group of nuns on a dangerous pilgrimage to beg
her royal relatives to intercede on their behalf.
But the bishop refuses to back down, and a bloody



battle ensues. Will Clotild and her sisters
succeed with their quest, or will they face
excommunication, possibly even death? In the only
historical novel written about the incident, The
Rebel Nun is a richly imagined story about a
truly remarkable heroine.
 Madam C.J. Walker Builds a Business Nov 06 2021
From the world of Good Night Stories for Rebel
Girls comes a story based on the life of Madam
C.J. Walker, America’s first female self-made
millionaire. Sarah is the first person in her
family who wasn’t born into slavery in Delta,

Louisiana. But being free doesn’t mean that Sarah
doesn’t have to work. She cooks, she cleans, she
picks cotton, she does laundry, and she babysits.
And when she works, she wraps up her hair. One
day, Sarah’s hair starts to fall out! It’s itchy,
crunchy, patchy, and won’t grow. Instead of
giving up, Sarah searches for the right products.
And then she invents something better than any

shampoo or hair oil she’s used before. Her hair
grows and grows! That’s when she decides to
rebrand herself as “Madam C. J. Walker,” and
begins her business empire. Madam C. J. Walker
Builds a Business is the story of a leader in the
hair care industry, but it’s also an inspiring
tale about the importance of empowering women to
become economically independent. This historical
fiction chapter book includes additional text on
Madam C. J. Walker’s lasting legacy, as well as
educational activities designed to encourage
entrepreneurship. About the Rebel Girls Chapter



Book Series Meet extraordinary real-life heroines
in the Good Night Stories for Rebel Girls chapter
book series! Introducing stories based on the
lives of extraordinary women in global history,
each stunningly designed chapter book features
beautiful illustrations from a female artist as
well as bonus activities in the backmatter to
encourage kids to explore the various fields in
which each of these women thrived. The perfect
gift to inspire any young reader!
 A Rebel in Time Aug 28 2023 A classic time-
travel adventure about altering the outcome of

the War Between the States. On the fields where
Civil War battles have yet to be fought, a black
sergeant takes on a mad colonel with a machine
gun and $25 million in gold--with the winner to
determine the course of history.
 Rebel Daughter Jun 01 2021 National Jewish Book
Award Winner • Christy Award Finalist A young
woman survives the unthinkable in this stunning

and emotionally satisfying tale of family, love,
and resilience, set against the destruction of
Jerusalem in 70 CE. Esther dreams of so much more
than the marriage her parents have arranged to a
prosperous silversmith. Always curious and eager
to explore, she must accept the burden of being
the dutiful daughter. Yet she is torn between her
family responsibilities and her own desires; she
longs for the handsome Jacob, even though he
treats her like a child, and is confused by her
attraction to the Roman freedman Tiberius, a man
who should be her sworn enemy. Meanwhile, the



growing turmoil threatens to tear apart not only
her beloved city, Jerusalem, but also her own
family. As the streets turn into a bloody
battleground between rebels and Romans, Esther's
journey becomes one of survival. She remains
fiercely devoted to her family, and braves
famine, siege, and slavery to protect those she
loves. This emotional and impassioned saga, based
on real characters and meticulous research,
seamlessly blends the fascinating story of the
Jewish people with a timeless protagonist
determined to take charge of her own life against

all odds.
 Born Rebel, Renewed Warrior Oct 30 2023 Have you
ever been left in the desert to fight life by
yourself, wondering how someone you love could
betray you? Did you grow up in a dysfunctional
family with abuse of any kind but knew you were
destined to do great things? Do you have low self-
esteem, were you critical of yourself, or did you

think that God is just out to punish you? In this
book, real-life experience and circumstances
brought me to a place that shook me to the core,
tore down all I believed as true, and forced me
to rise like a phoenix from the ashes or burn in
all the many mistakes. How did I survive extreme
abuse of every kind? How did I go from drug
addict to college graduate? Do you want to go
from a born rebel to a renewed warrior? Read on .
. .
 Rebel Rebel Dec 20 2022 Thirty-four essays and
interviews with some of the greatest individuals,



malcontents and free thinkers of the last 150
years - including Louise Brooks, Richard Pryor,
David Bowie, Liam Gallagher and Daniel Day-Lewis
- this is a collection that exonerates the
maverick and celebrates the individual. It is an
essential read for the left of field.
 Born a Crime Sep 28 2023 #1 NEW YORK TIMES
BESTSELLER • More than one million copies sold! A
“brilliant” (Lupita Nyong’o, Time), “poignant”
(Entertainment Weekly), “soul-nourishing” (USA
Today) memoir about coming of age during the
twilight of apartheid “Noah’s childhood stories

are told with all the hilarity and intellect that
characterizes his comedy, while illuminating a
dark and brutal period in South Africa’s history
that must never be forgotten.”—Esquire Winner of
the Thurber Prize for American Humor and an NAACP
Image Award • Named one of the best books of the
year by The New York Time, USA Today, San
Francisco Chronicle, NPR, Esquire, Newsday, and

Booklist Trevor Noah’s unlikely path from
apartheid South Africa to the desk of The Daily
Show began with a criminal act: his birth. Trevor
was born to a white Swiss father and a black
Xhosa mother at a time when such a union was
punishable by five years in prison. Living proof
of his parents’ indiscretion, Trevor was kept
mostly indoors for the earliest years of his
life, bound by the extreme and often absurd
measures his mother took to hide him from a
government that could, at any moment, steal him
away. Finally liberated by the end of South



Africa’s tyrannical white rule, Trevor and his
mother set forth on a grand adventure, living
openly and freely and embracing the opportunities
won by a centuries-long struggle. Born a Crime is
the story of a mischievous young boy who grows
into a restless young man as he struggles to find
himself in a world where he was never supposed to
exist. It is also the story of that young man’s
relationship with his fearless, rebellious, and
fervently religious mother—his teammate, a woman
determined to save her son from the cycle of
poverty, violence, and abuse that would

ultimately threaten her own life. The stories
collected here are by turns hilarious, dramatic,
and deeply affecting. Whether subsisting on
caterpillars for dinner during hard times, being
thrown from a moving car during an attempted
kidnapping, or just trying to survive the life-
and-death pitfalls of dating in high school,
Trevor illuminates his curious world with an

incisive wit and unflinching honesty. His stories
weave together to form a moving and searingly
funny portrait of a boy making his way through a
damaged world in a dangerous time, armed only
with a keen sense of humor and a mother’s
unconventional, unconditional love.
 Born to Rebel Jan 01 2024 Why do people raised
in the same families often differ more
dramatically in personality than those from
different families? What made Charles Darwin,
Benjamin Franklin and Voltaire uniquely suited to
challenge the conventional wisdom of their times?



This pioneering inquiry into the significance of
birth order answers both these questions with a
conceptional boldness that has made critics
compare it with the work of Freud and of Darwin
himself. During Frank Sulloway's 20-year-
research, he combed through thousands of lives in
politics, science and religion, demonstrating
that first-born children are more likely to
identify with authority whereas their younger
siblings are predisposed to rise against it.
Family dynamics, Sulloway concludes, is a primary
engine of historical change. Elegantly written,

masterfully researched, BORN TO REBEL is a grand
achievement that has galvanised historians and
social scientists and will fascinate anyone who
has ever pondered the enigma of human character.
 Rebel Cinderella Jul 15 2022 Rose Pastor arrived
in New York City in 1903, a Jewish refugee from
Russia who had worked in cigar factories since
the age of eleven. Two years later, she captured

headlines across the globe when she married James
Graham Phelps Stokes, scion of one of the
legendary 400 families of New York high society.
Together, this unusual couple joined the
burgeoning Socialist Party and, over the next
dozen years, moved among the liveliest group of
activists and dreamers this country has ever
seen. Their friends and houseguests included Emma
Goldman, Big Bill Haywood, Eugene V. Debs, John
Reed, Margaret Sanger, Jack London, and W.E.B. Du
Bois. Rose stirred audiences to tears and led
strikes of restaurant waiters and garment



workers. She campaigned alongside the country's
earliest feminists to publicly defy laws against
distributing information about birth control,
earning her notoriety as "one of the dangerous
influences of the country" from President Woodrow
Wilson. But in a way no one foresaw, her too-
short life would end in the same abject poverty
with which it began.
 Good Night Stories for Rebel Girls: 100 Tales of
Extraordinary Women Feb 07 2022 A contemporary
classic, Good Night Stories for Rebel Girls
reinvents fairy tales, inspiring girls with the

stories of 100 heroic women. Readers will rule
ancient Egypt with Cleopatra, make groundbreaking
discoveries with Marie Curie, fly through the sky
with Amelia Earhart, and defy gravity with Simone
Biles. Illustrated by 60 female artists from
every corner of the globe, this is the most
funded original book in the history of
crowdfunding. Plus, scannable codes inside unlock

audio stories from the Rebel Girls app!
 Born to Rebel Apr 04 2024 Born the son of a
sharecropper in 1894 near Ninety Six, South
Carolina, Benjamin E. Mays went on to serve as
president of Morehouse College for twenty-seven
years and as the first president of the Atlanta
School Board. His earliest memory, of a lynching
party storming through his county, taunting but
not killing his father, became for Mays an
enduring image of black-white relations in the
South. Born to Rebel is the moving chronicle of
his life, a story that interlaces achievement



with the rebuke he continually confronted.
 Rebel Seoul Mar 30 2021 Pacific Rim meets Korean
action dramas in this mind-blowing sci-fi novel
set in New Seoul in the year 2199.
 Born to Rebel Jul 27 2023 Harriet Boyd was the
first woman to lead an archaeological excavation
in the Aegean. At a time when few women traveled
on their own, she discovered, excavated and
published an account of the Minoan town of
Gournia in Crete. She was the first woman to
lecture to the Archaeological Instituite of
America - ten times in fourteen days in January

1902. While prominent as a lecturer and teacher,
archaeology was only a part of her life: in 1897
she was nursing with the Red Cross in the Greco-
Turkish war, in 1915 she was nursing Serbian
typhoid victims on Corfu, and by 1917 she was in
Northern France setting up a rehabilitation
center within sound of the front. While the past
and its arts were her profession, the present and

the future were her passionate interest - whether
local social problems in her home town of Boston
or international affairs which took her to lunch
with Mrs Roosevelt at the White House. Mary
Allsebrook's lighthearted and extremely readable
account of her mother's extraordinary experiences
shows Harriet Boyd to be truly one of America's
pioneers.
 The Library of Ever Sep 04 2021 Named a best
book of the year by Kirkus Reviews, The Library
of Ever is an instant classic for middle grade
readers and booklovers everywhere—an adventure



across time and space, as a young girl becomes a
warrior for the forces of knowledge. With her
parents off traveling the globe, Lenora is bored,
bored, bored—until she discovers a secret doorway
into the ultimate library. Mazelike and reality-
bending, the library contains all the universe’s
wisdom. Every book ever written, and every fact
ever known, can be found within its walls. And
Lenora becomes its newly appointed Fourth
Assistant Apprentice Librarian. She rockets to
the stars, travels to a future filled with
robots, and faces down a dark nothingness that

wants to destroy all knowledge. To save the
library, Lenora will have to test her limits and
uncover secrets hidden among its shelves. An
Imprint Book An Amazon Best Book of the Month One
of Kirkus Reviews’ Best Books of the Year
“Unusually clever.” —Kirkus Reviews, starred
review “Zeno Alexander's The Library of Ever
reads like someone mixed Neil Gaiman with Chris

Grabenstein, then threw in an extra dash of
charm. Reading it is like getting lost in an
entire library full of books, and never wanting
to leave!” —James Riley, New York Times
bestselling author of the Story Thieves series
“Full of whimsy and pluck, The Library of Ever is
a total delight!” —Wendy Mass, New York Times
bestselling author
 [Read-Along] Rebel Girls Champions May 01 2021
Rebel Girls Champions: 25 Tales of Unstoppable
Athletes celebrates the stories of 25 phenomenal
women in sports all written in fairy tale form.



It is part of the award-winning Good Night
Stories for Rebel Girls series. This paperback
collection showcases some of the most beloved
stories from the first three volumes of the New
York Times best-selling series Good Night Stories
for Rebel Girls. It also features brand new tales
of game-changing athletes and their drive,
resilience, and sportsmanship. In Rebel Girls
Champions, young readers can win the World Cup
with Megan Rapinoe, flip and tumble with Simone
Biles, and land breathtaking snowboard tricks
with Chloe Kim. Coming out directly after the

Tokyo Olympics, Rebel Girls Champions will
include the most thrilling anecdotes from the
2021 Games. The exciting, easy-to-read text is
paired with colorful full-page portraits created
by female artists from all around the world
 The Rebel Apr 11 2022
 Royal Rebel Oct 06 2021 Hi! I’m Lily and I’m
going to be a TOTALLY AWESOME FASHION VLOGGER!

There’s just one thing that might stand in my
way. I’M A PRINCESS. But a princess can do
whatever she wants, right? WRONG. Because one day
I’ll be Queen of Waldenburg. And if there is one
thing a future queen DOES NOT DO, it’s vlog about
fashion... So I just have to make sure I DON’T
GET CAUGHT – but keeping a secret this big isn’t
easy... Royally yours, Lily xoxo THIS PRINCESS IS
FASHIONING HER OWN FUTURE – WHATEVER IT TAKES!
 Rebel! Jun 13 2022 When the General marches into
Burma to take over, one student is brave enough
to rebel.



 A Rebel Born May 05 2024 General Nathan Bedford
Forrest was a brave and ingenious Confederate
officer who won all but one of the battles he
led; a philanthropist who gave generously to
family, friends, and charities; and a
humanitarian who not only spared the lives of
numerous Yankees on the battlefield, but who
freed his slaves years before Lincoln reluctantly
issued his fake and illegal Emancipation
Proclamation. And unlike our liberal sixteenth
president, who purposefully delayed abolition,
hindered black social and political advancement,

and campaigned throughout his life to have all
blacks deported out of the U.S., after the War
conservative Forrest crusaded to bring new
African immigrants into the South-with full civil
rights. No one would know any of this by reading
the typical works on Forrest, however, nearly all
which are written and published by enemies of the
South. In fact, according to most Northern and

New South authors Forrest was a violent redneck,
an unregenerate racist, a barbaric slave trader,
a philandering husband, an illiterate hillbilly,
the founder and grand wizard of the KKK, and "the
butcher of Fort Pillow." None of this is true,
but it continues to be presented in our history
books as fact. In "A Rebel Born: A Defense of
Nathan Bedford Forrest"-winner of the prestigious
Jefferson Davis Historical Gold Medal-
unreconstructed Southern historian, Tennessee
author, and Forrest scholar Lochlainn Seabrook
reveals the truth about one of history's most



fascinating, charismatic, complex, romantic, and
unique individuals. In this refreshingly positive
appraisal of Forrest, widely acclaimed as
Seabrook's "masterpiece," the author corrects the
many falsehoods about him, and, using well
researched documentation, shows that the modern
negative image of the General derives solely from
slanderous myths created 150 years ago by
Lincoln's anti-South propaganda machine. The
longest book ever written on Forrest, this newly
revised Civil War Sesquicentennial hardcover
edition includes his life story, over 2,000

footnotes, hundreds of photos and illustrations
(many never before seen by the public), a list of
Forrest's military engagements, a Forrest life
calendar, Forrest and Montgomery family trees, an
800-book bibliography, a detailed index, and
more. Learn the facts about Forrest, facts that
have been wantonly suppressed by anti-South
proponents. The Foreword is by Dr. Clyde N.

Wilson, Distinguished Professor Emeritus of
History, University of South Carolina, and author
of "Defending Dixie: Essays in Southern History
and Culture." Civil War scholar Lochlainn
Seabrook, a cousin of General Forrest, is the
most prolific and popular pro-South writer in the
world today. Known as the "new Shelby Foote," he
is an award-winning author of over 45 books. A
seventh-generation Kentuckian of Appalachian
heritage, Mr. Seabrook has a forty-year
background in American and Southern history, and
is the author of the runaway bestseller



"Everything You Were Taught About the Civil War
is Wrong, Ask a Southerner!" He is the author of
eight books on Forrest, more than any other
writer, and his screenplay of his book "A Rebel
Born" is being turned into a major motion
picture.
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